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Bury Tuition Centre will do its best to:

e Provide an environment which has been risk
assessed in response to the COVID-19 infection.

e Adhere to the system of controls as set out by the
government as much as we reasonably can.

e Provide a curriculum that meets the needs of your
child’s well-being and academic needs.

e Contact parents/carers if your child displays
symptoms of COVID-19.

e Inform you if staff or children in your child’s
‘bubble’ show symptoms of COVID-19 as this will
mean they may need to self-isolate for at least 14
days if there is a positive test result from the
symptomatic person.

e Continue our clear and consistent approach to
rewards and sanctions for children as set out in
our Behaviour Policy as well the expectations
outlines in this agreement.

e Communicate between home and Bury Tuition
Centre through Newsletters, Social Media and
our website.

To help my child at Bury Tuition Centre, | know
and understand that:

e If my child, or anyone in my household, shows symptoms
of COVID-19, | will not send them to Bury Tuition Centre,
we will self- isolate for 14 days as a family, | will get them
tested and | will let Bury Tuition Centre know as soon as
possible via telephone.

e If my child shows symptoms of COVID-19 at Bury Tuition
Centre, | will collect my child from the Tuition Centre
immediately.

e When dropping my child off and picking them up, | will
adhere to Bury Tuition Centre protocols and ensure social
distancing precautions are taken.

e When dropping off and picking up, | will strictly stick to
Bury Tuition Centre timings for my child.

e | will need to remind my child about social distancing
rules but accept they are difficult to follow and that my

child may not always do this successfully.

e My child will need to know how to use a tissue and hand
hygiene.

e | need to support all staff in their efforts to create an ‘as
safe as possible’ environment during this crisis.

e Read all letters/messages/emails that are sent home.

e | need to inform Bury Tuition Centre immediately of any
changes to parents/carer and emergency contacts details.

I will do my best to:
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Keep my distance
from other
children.

Not bring things
in from home, or
take things home
from the Tuition
Centre.
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Behave well at all
times to maintain
the safety of myself
and others.
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Cough and sneeze
into elbow or tissue.
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Tell an adult if |
feel unwell.

Only use the
equipment
provided to me by
the Tuition Centre.
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Be ready to
engage and try
my personal best
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Wash my hands
frequently.

Signed on behalf of Bury Tuition Centre:
S Tahir - Date: 6/11/2020

Signed by parent/carer:

Date:

Signed by child:

Date:




Ensure that you keep
up to date with news

and developments:

www.burytuition.co.uk

@Bury_Tuition
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